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Gallatin County COVID-19 Update 
 

As of Wednesday, April 15, 2020, at 4:10 p.m. Gallatin County has a total of 139 confirmed cases of 

COVID-19. Of those cases, one  patient in the county is currently hospitalized. 

 
Information on the genders and age ranges of all of our positive cases can be found online provided by 
the State of Montana here: 
https://montana.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=7c34f3412536439491adcc210342
1d4b 
 
All Gallatin County cases consist of community transmission, close contact, and travel related history. 
 
Local businesses are a vitally important part of our communities here in Gallatin County. How can you 
support them during this pandemic without spending outside of your own limited budget? Word of 
mouth is a powerful thing! Here are just a few ways you can do that digitally! 
 

● Comment on and share their social media posts 
 

● Give them a shout out on social media 
 

● Leave a review on Yelp or Google 
 

● Tag them in your posts 
 

● Recommend them to your friends and family 
 
The Gallatin City-County Health Department Call Center is open seven days a week from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
to answer questions about COVID-19. Reach the Call Center by phone at 406-548-0123 or email at 
callcenter@readygallatin.com​. 
 
The most accurate local source of information remains the GCCHD website 
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/​.  
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